
EyeStrain Xtra 15th November

These photos are pretty self-explanatory, work 
continues on the loco, and to move the boiler 
to just outside the workshop prior to be test-
fitted in the frame next week. Mike makes lots 
of teas and coffees, fixes the workshop 
electrics, takes more photographs (these ones 
are Richard's) and keeps the biscuit barrel full!
a smaller team today, so more chips each at 
lunchtime! Lots done though in readiness for 
the Open Day at the end of November
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